BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Department of Engineering 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 39046

Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer Office (601) 790-2525 FAX (601) 8569-3430
MEMORANDUM

August 29, 2018

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District [
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District 111
David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

From: Dan Gaillet, P.E. &t
County Engineer

Re:  Madison County and Illinois Central and Railroad Company Agreement
Weisenberger Road Project

In the discussions with the Illinois Central & Railroad Company (RR) pertaining to the flooding on
Weisenberger Road, the flood study shows that the bridge opening under the tracks, south of Weisenberger,
needs to be closed. As a result, the County and RR have agreed to share costs at 50% each, or $98,850.00,
with the RR performing the work required to close the opening.

Therefore, it is the recommendation of the Engineering Department for the Board President to be authorized
to sign the Agreement between Madison County and the Illinois Central & Railroad Company and for the
County to pay $98,850.00 in order to move forward with the Weisenberger Road Project.
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